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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 23 October 2012 
 
 
Review of Affordable Warmth 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee will be meeting on 22 October and receive an update on 
developments of Go Warm CESP and Warm Homes Healthy People schemes. The 
Committee will also be discussing the evidence they have received throughout the 
review at this meeting, which includes information on: 

• energy efficiency of housing stock in the borough 

• levels of fuel poverty 

• the effects that living in cold conditions has on health 

• previous and current affordable warmth/energy efficiency schemes  
 

Possible areas for recommendations will be identified at the meeting, and an update 
from the meeting will be given at Executive Scrutiny Committee.   
 
The final report is scheduled to be presented to Cabinet in February 2013. 


